
NOTICE 

The construction of the East Lake Road Bridge over Indian Creek is 
planned to commence in August 2012. Single lane traffic will be 
maintained over the bridge throughout construction to provide access 
to the properties along East Lake Road. 

A Preconstruction Meeting with the Contractor and the County is 
planned for Friday, July 27, 2012 at 2:00 p.m. at the Town of Romulus 
Office Building. A more detailed schedule will be discussed at that 
time. If you have any questions or concerns, you may attend the 
meeting on Friday or contact Roy Gates at the Seneca County Highway 
Department. 

Roy Gates, Superintendent 
Seneca County Highway Department 

2017 Prospect Street 
Romulus, New York 14541-9523 

Phone: (315) 549-8454 


